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Tuesday, May 6th, 2008 

 
 

 The House met at 1:30 o’clock in the afternoon pursuant to adjournment. 
 
 The Member for Bay of Islands (Mr. Loder) made a Statement to recognize the 
40th anniversary of 2840 Templeton Collegiate RCACC of Bay of Islands. 
 
 The Member for Cartwright – L’Anse au Clair (Ms. Jones) made a Statement to 
pay tribute to the late Dr. Peter Roberts. 
 
 The Member for Ferryland (Mr. Hutchings) made a Statement to recognize the 
Fermeuse-Port Kirwan Volunteer Fire Department on their 25th anniversary. 
 
 The Member for Bonavista North (Mr. Harding) made a Statement to recognize 
Elizabeth Button of Wareham who will represent the Province in the National Air Cadet 
speak-off in Quebec in June. 
 
 The Member for Lewisporte (Mr. Verge) made a Statement to recognize 
volunteers throughout the Province. 
 
 The Member for Port au Port (Mr. Cornect) made a Statement to congratulate the 
winners and nominees honoured at the recently held Stephen Awards Banquet in 
Stephenville. 
 
 The Honourable the Minister of Fisheries and Aquaculture (Mr. Rideout) made a 
Statement to inform the House that Ocean Choice International (OCI) would re-open the 
fish processing facility at Fortune in July.  
 
 The Honourable the Minister of Health and Community Services (Mr. Wiseman) 
made a Statement to recognize Mental Health Week. 
 
 The Honourable the Minister of Education (Ms. Burke) made a Statement to 
inform the House that Memorial University’s Distance Education and Learning 
Technologies (DELT) and the School of Music were chosen for this year’s Leadership in 
Educational Technology award by the Canadian Network for Innovation in Education. 
 

Pursuant to order and on motion debate continued on the amendment to the 
Budget motion (being a non-confidence motion) and on motion the debate was 
adjourned for further debate on tomorrow. 
  
 It was moved and seconded that when the House rose it would adjourn until 
tomorrow, Wednesday, May 7th at 2:00 o’clock in the afternoon. 
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 On motion the House then adjourned accordingly. 
 
 
  
  

 
  
      William MacKenzie, 

     Clerk of the House of Assembly. 
 


